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Introduction of the Technical and Safety Committee. 
Bill Pentney 
Marie-Eve Daze 
John Davies 
Lindsey Steuart 
Ben Stephenson 
Rob McNeill 
Chris Murphy (Military Liaison) 
  
CSPA’s Technical and Safety Committee is looking for one or two Dropzone Safety Officers who 
might be interested in joining the committee. These members would be consulted for safety 
related matters and assist in developing new initiatives for CSPA Members and Registered 
Participants. 
  
The committee is currently looking at other methods of sealing rigs, such as paper seals. Once a 
decision has been confirmed, all riggers will receive an update. 
  
Also looking into updating the information CSPA provides on their web site pertaining to Safety 
Day. 
 
A Rigger B course took place in November 2018 graduating 3 new Rigger Bs 
Lindsey Steuart 
Brian Mury 
Colin Dunlop 
This was the last Pilot Course of the new Rigger Training Program. 
 


